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YMYNYDD SHOW({SOCIETY: HAFOD RUN: :
The 15th annual run was one of the best of reszat years. Entries in all clasees
_were well up - and Run Director John Edwards : ii*the Show Society thank
everyone who supported the event - as runners - or as helpers who generously:
gave thier time to act as stewards, marshalls. rimekeepers, registration |
and stallholders. Do i oo - E

e

We especially want to thank thé%Bwéklgy famils df;th§:P1a5 Hafod Hotel who
yet agaiggganaté&&theifirstgprfzefqiggTMEal'fbf Two, T
Thank you David, Janet ‘and Simon gratefully,

Winners were Fliers: 1st Man David Roderick (L4 ,00), 1st Tady Hazel
Whitley (52,41)., Tryers: 1st Man David Casey -21.47) . :
1st Lady Susan Coppell (33.17). 1st Boy Stepb:a Clegg (25.14), 1st Girl
Louise Shink (34,711). 1st Girl under 10: Hanna: Stephenson (34,15).

1st Boy under 10 Alec Stacey (25.20). Runmers :p in the urder 10's were
David Burgess, Timmy Gittins, Michelle Evans .:.-d Alina Coupell.

Proceeds go to the Youth Club's Firework Fund =nd we want to thank
Chris Griffiths and the Junior Club and the lc:ders of th: Senior Club
Caroline Park, John Forbes and Chris Clark .for organising the refreshments side.

Finally the Committee wants to put on record cur grateful thanks.

to John Edwards the Run Director and his wife rat. Without them
thére wouldn't be a run at all ! . .

P.S. Ahy runners who didn't collect their ceftificates can get

them from John Edwards, 53, Godrer Coed. '

COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION:

The Committee has planned a trip to see Blackp-ol Lights on Saturday
October 2nd. The return coach fare is £4:50 wi.'h reductions to £3:50
for children under 10 years. The coach leaves .he Village Centre,
Ruthin Road at 10:30 am and returns to Gwernyr:.nydd at about 11:00 pm.
Bookings and enquiries to Dilys Davies on 757c*5 or

Lillian Roberts on 759926.

THE RAINBOW RAMBLERS organise walks every Suncay and all are welcome. The
meeting place is Llys Emfys at 2:00pm. Newcomers to the area are especially
invited, as this is an excellent opportunity i explore the countryside,

NEXT NEWSLETTER: As usﬁél there will be no Newsletter in August. Items for
the next issue to 1 Maes y Wern for Tuesday ¢(:th Septemher- please. '
Inthe meantime have a lovely summer,
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